
 
 
TO:   Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM:  Joe Zierden, Public Works Supervisor 
 
RE: New Holland Tractor Repair 
 
DATE:  June 5, 2023 

 
The 2002 New Holland TS 110 tractor is used for road sweeping and ditch mowing, 
scheduled replacement would be 2027.  While sweeping, the front differential seized up 
and movement ceased.  Without repair the tractor will be non-operational and ditch 
mowing will not occur.  Repairs are estimated to cost around $8,000.00 but could 
change if further problems are discovered in the repair.  
 
Council Action 
Staff recommends that the City Council authorize the repair of the New Holland TS 110.   


